
  
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF NEW PALTZ  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

25 PLATTEKILL AVE  NEW PALTZ, NY 12561 
PHONE: 845.255.0130  FAX: 845.255.4305  TTY Available   

WWW.VILLAGEOFNEWPALTZ.ORG  VONP@VILLAGEOFNEWPALTZ.ORG 
The Village of New Paltz prohibits discrimination against and harassment of any person because of race, color, national or ethnic 
origin, age, religion, disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity and expression, veteran status, or any other characteristic 

protected under applicable federal or state law. 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of 

the Village of New Paltz on October 22, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. at New Paltz Village Hall, 25 
Plattekill Avenue, New Paltz, New York to consider a proposed Cable Television Franchise 
Agreement between the Village of New Paltz and Spectrum.  
  
         PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that any resident of the Village of New Paltz is 
entitled to be heard at such public hearing. The proposed Cable Franchise Agreement can be 
viewed on the Village of New Paltz’s website, and copies are also available for public review at: 
  

New Paltz Village Hall 
25 Plattekill Avenue 

New Paltz, NY 
  
         The Village of New Paltz will make every effort to assure that the hearing is accessible to 
persons with disabilities. Anyone requiring special assistance and/or reasonable accommodations 
should contact the Village Clerk. 
  

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE VILLAGE OF NEW PALTZ. 
  
  
Dated: October 3, 2025 
 
 
 
___________________________ 
Nicole MacLean, Deputy Clerk 
Village of New Paltz 
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